
 

 
 
 
Date 28

th
 July 2020 

 
Deputy Marian Harkin 
Dáil Éireann 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
Email: marian.harkin@oireachtas.ie 
 
PQ ref 18242/20 To ask the Minister for Health when interviews for psychiatric nurses for those on the HSE 
national panel will be held; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
Dear Deputy Harkin 
 
Many thanks for your PQ. 
 
Further to your enquiry, I wish to confirm that HBS Recruit manage a rolling recruitment campaign for Staff Nurse 
Mental Health  
 
The next round of interviews for Staff Nurse Mental Health are scheduled for week commencing 10th August 2020 and 
successful candidates will be added to the national panel. 
 
I hope this has provided you with the information you have requested and if you require any further information or 
clarification please do contact us.  
  
Yours sincerely, 

   
 
Eithne Fox 
Assistant National Director HBS HR 
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